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OUR MISSION

ÅThe Seton Hill Association is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit community organization and serves 
as the advocate for Seton Hill liaising with 
government representatives, businesses, and 
institutional leaders to further the cause of a 
diverse, beautiful, and vibrant community. The 
Association places emphasis on building 
community, and maintaining and improving 
Saint Maryõs Park and maintaining the historic 
character of the neighborhood, a designated 
National Historic District.



2020 GOALS

ÅCompleted work with Community Law Center with regard 
to SHA finances

ÅEstablish G Suite to better organize records and 
communicate as a board

ÅEstablish an online SHA archive

ÅFormulate a greening and tree planting plan for Seton Hill

ÅGet a new park steward for St Maryõs Park (still not 
achieved)

ÅOrganize a Spring Flea Market & Bazaar (curtailed by 
COVID-19)



COMMUNITY 
MEETINGS

ÅTransitioned to virtual general meetings in April

ÅHeard from guests including Police Sergeant Davis, Kristen Mitchell 

of the Market Center Merchants Association, Joelle Wisnieski with 

Community Schools, and Jenelle Harvey of Thread, and Wanda 

Watts to speak about the Baltimore Police Consent Decree



COVID-19 
RESPONSE

ÅSHA invites neighbors to reach 

out anytime for support or 

direction for how to access 

resources.

ÅKaren French and members of 

the SHA board from June until 

October picked up and 

distributed over 20 produce 

boxes of fruits and vegetables 

each week to neighbors who are 

in need.That program has ended 

and the SHA is actively looking 

for other ways to help.



PARK AND NEIGHBORHOOD 
CLEANUPS

ÅEven after the State of Emergency was announced, along with 

individual ôFriends of the parkõ doing weekly trash 

pickups,neighbors joined together every 2nd Thursday of the 

month to weed, pick up trash, and more!Tools are always 

available for those who would like to help.

Å6 trash grabbers were ordered by SHA and can be loaned out 

along with gloves for those who want to assist with trash pick-

up. Requests can be made via Next Door, and email.



TREES AND PLANTS IN SETON 
HILL

Å In November, Carl Shapiro organized a tree planting in Seton Hill, 
and had a great turnout from community members as well as those 
across the City.

ÅAlthough the spring community tree planting had to be canceled 
because of the lockdown, Carl Shapiro & Zoe Hendrickson planted 
additional trees in April & May.

Å In May, the Seton Hill Association was awarded a grant by Healthy 
Neighborhoods to expand tree wells on select streets and remove 
stumps. Thanks to Carl Shapiro and DawnnMcCleary for writing 
this grant. Join us for planting November 7!

Å The Seton Hill Association has developed a tree pruning and 
maintenance plan for the years to come.

Å Join TreeKeepers& Weed Warriors! Members of these groups are 
certified by the City to plant trees and manage native plants in City 
spaces. Contact Carl Shapiro or Zoe Hendrickson to learn more.



TREE DAMAGE

ÅOver a period of two nights in July, a person with unclear motives entered St. Mary's Park 

and inflicted severe damage on over a dozen trees.

ÅOn Friday, July 17th, neighbors gathered together in the park to gather damaged limbs for 

mulching, and worked withSeton Hill Resident Carl Shapiro (who has been trained and is 

permitted byBaltimore City Rec and Parks to prune City-owned trees) to prunesome of 

the snapped limbs on the trees to ensure that they wouldheal better with a cleaner cut.

ÅThe Seton Hill Associationboard asks that all neighbors wishing to help prune damaged 

trees consult with the board in advance, as this type of pruning is not permitted without a 

special BCRP permit, and can unintentionally cause additional damage.



TREE 
DAMAGE 
CLEANUP


